
Aagatya 2023 

This program was conducted with the help of Technological Association (T.A.) aiming to make 

the new first-year UG and PG students feel welcome and comfortable in their new academic 

environment. It included cultural activities to create a positive and memorable start to their 

university experience. 

 

1. Assisting Students and Parents to Hostels (2nd and 3rd Sep): On these dates, we provided 

assistance to the new students and their parents to help them settle into their respective hostel 

accommodations. This included helping with their check-in procedures, providing information 

about the campus, and answering any questions they had. 

 

2. Welcome Event in Marble Hall (9th Sep): On the 9th of September, we hosted a welcome 

event for the students. This event took place in Marble Hall, where we greeted the new students 

with enthusiasm. 

 

3. Goodies and Flowers: As part of the welcome event, we distributed goodies (document file 

that had UAA president, I.C.T., and TA’s message) and flowers to the students. These items 

were given as a warm gesture to make students feel appreciated and valued. 

 

4. Group Photo: After distributing goodies and flowers, a group photo session was organized. 

This is a common practice to capture a memorable moment with all the new students together. 

 

5. Cultural Night: Later in the evening, we arranged a cultural night. This included various 

performances such as music, dance, and other cultural activities. The goal was to introduce 

students to the cultural diversity and talents within the university community. 

 

6. Dinner: Following the cultural night, a dinner was organized. This provided an opportunity 

for students to socialize, interact with their peers, and enjoy a meal together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


